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Question No. 44 

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 19 October 2009:

Of the 35,000 submissions received as part of the National Human Rights Consultation, how many
of these were made by Commonwealth agencies? Which agencies made these submissions?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

One submission was made by a Commonwealth agency. This was the Australian Human Rights
Commission.


